
Please do not pass SB941. It will not fix the true issues. Felons will steal guns and buy them on the black market as they 

have done since the beginning of time. This bill will cause more head aches for law abiding gun owners...and that's about 

all it will do. We don't want to give up rights and jump through hoops driving to gun stores, paying fees, and waiting for 

two hours (at times) for the background check to clear OSP just to possibly/maybe/potentially provide a very minimal 

amount of additional safety. If someone is unsure if they should sell a gun to an individual our current system allows 

them to run a background check through OSP. 

 
Each gun bill you pass effects law abiding citizens at a far greater rate than making Oregon safer. Each bill you pass 

makes robbers, murders and the like happy...you see these felons will have far better chances of successfully committing 

their crimes if there are more restrictions and regulations on guns. Remember the people who will actually follow these 

laws aren't the people we are worried about.  
 

I urge you to not pass this bill.  

 

Thank You, 

 

Robert Pitts, MBA 

14734 Purple Ash Way 

Oregon City, OR 97045 

 


